Our ref : 21095/RWS

MultiLateral

13 October 2021

Powell Tuck Associates

6 Stamford Brook Rd

London W6 0XH

Dear Sirs

RE : Proposed Alterations & Extensions, 1a Regents Park Rd NW1 7TL

We write to confirm our professional opinion that the proposed works as indicated on structural
drawings 24679 P090, P100, S001, and S002 are feasible and buildable subject to proper

management of the manufacturing and construction stage activities

We trust the above is all clear but please do not hesitate to get in touch if you have any queries.

Yours sincerely

Ralph Swallow
MEng CEng MICE
Director
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